From: Tina Carter

To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please Discuss Tree Regulations at 4/24/23 Council Meeting
Date: Sunday, April 23, 2023 8:12:43 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Shoreline City Council:

This statement by developers:
o MBAKS letter, page 1, April 6, 2023: “Considering the interplay between the cottage housing

code and other existing city and state codes (i.e. trees, energy, stormwater) that can restrict
developable area and add costs. Removing unnecessary or infeasible restrictions and barriers

is vital for enabling construction.”

Clearly proves exactly everything we've been worried about and emailing you about.

Developers would raze every tree in Shoreline to make a quick buck and then leave us in a
hostile, unpleasant environment. They are completely uncaring about our climate - and will
destroy our city then leave.

PLEASE DO NOT LET THEM DESTROY SHORELINE!

Tina Carter
Shoreline resident

You become responsible forever for what you’ve tamed.
-- Antoine de Saint-Exupéry


mailto:riesling777@gmail.com
mailto:Council@shorelinewa.gov

